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Dear parents & carers,

End of term newsletter - October 2022
I am writing to you at the end of the first autumn half term to say thank you. Your support for your
children and our school community is greatly appreciated. I would like to also extend a very sincere thank
you to every member of our staff team, whose commitment and enthusiasm ensure our students have
every opportunity to learn and thrive.

Praise
Our students have continued to make us proud with all that they have achieved in lessons, enrichment
and the hobbies that they pursue out of school. It has been a privilege to meet with students in all year
groups this week who have received Principal’s Award certificates because they have been awarded the
highest numbers of praise points in their year groups. Students have also been rewarded for excellent
attendance and their contributions to the life of our school.

Uniform and equipment
Please could I ask for your continued support in maintaining our high standards by ensuring that your
child is in full uniform and properly equipped every day.
Students should wear an Outwood blazer and trousers or skirt, plus tie, at all times. As we approach the
colder winter months, some students may also wish to wear the Outwood jumper. White shirts, black PE
socks and black PE shorts can be bought anywhere, as long as they match our uniform expectations. All
shoes must be plain, black and polishable. The items of the uniform which have the Outwood logo on
must be ordered from Trutex at www.trutex.com. Simply click on the 'register' button and enter our
unique code - LEA00927SC.
All piercings, false nails, false eyelashes and excessive makeup must be removed. Students must have a
sensible bag to carry equipment to and from school, including a pencil case with pens, pencils and a ruler.
Students must have their planner with them every day.

Thank you again for your support and commitment to the Normanby community. I wish you and your
family a safe and restful half term holiday and I look forward to welcoming our students back to school
before 8.20am on Monday 31 October.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Robinson
Principal
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